
 

 

On the 21st January we will be celebrating all the great science work 

the children have done for their Science Fair projects across year 3-6. 

On this day the children will get to present a display of their projects 

to their class, other children in the school, as well as parents. 

Remember to include the following key points in your display: 

 What was the question you were investigating? 

 What was your prediction? 

 What results did you get from your investigation? 

 What was your final conclusion? 

Below you will find some examples of presentations from other 

science fairs to give you ideas for your display. 

Parents will get the opportunity to see the children’s work at the end 

of the day, when pick up will be from the classroom. 



 

 

     



        

     

 

 

 

 

 


